## Review Opinion

## Adrian Sanchez

Wed 30/03/2016 1:52 PM

To:Liquor Law Review < liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

To Whom It may concern,

I just wanted to take a brief moment to provide my opinion about the lock out laws. I recently moved here from the US to find a very different city than the one I came to 10 years on holiday. The bar and restaurant scene has been woefully inadequate for what I thought would've been an amazing and vibrant city of my memory.

I have also recently stating working in the hospitality industry and have witnessed a decline of business over the last several months. The laws infringe on the civil liberties of the good people of the city looking for a safe night out with their friends. If given the opportunity the city should change its laws back to what they once were and reallocate that money towards physical violence treatment.

Thank you for your time.

Adrian Sanchez

Sent from my iPhone